May 7, 1980

Mr. Thomas G. Jones, Chair Faculty Senate Western Kentucky University Bowling Green, Kentucky 42101

Dear Mr. Jones:

This is to inform you that at a regular meeting of the Board of Regents, held on April 26, 1980, the agenda included the presentation of the Faculty Senate recommendation for an ombudsman.

Please be advised that President Zacharias recommended that the Faculty Senate proposal for the establishment of an ombudsman not be adopted, whereupon the Board concurred in his recommendation by passage of a motion to that effect.

Sincerely yours,

Mary Sample Secretary

MCS

cc: President Donald W. Zacharias

Mr. James Earl Hargrove 1215 College Street Bowling Green, Kentucky 42101

Dear Jamie:

The attached framed Resolution was unanimously adopted by the Board of Regents at their meeting on Saturday, April 26, 1980. We hope that it will convey to you an expression of the appreciation in which you are held by your colleagues and Western in general.

With best personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Donald W. Zacharias President

DWZ:ri

Enclosure

bcc: Mrs. Mary Sample

Winden t

May 8, 1980

Mr. William M. Kuegel Route 5, Haycraft Lane Owensboro, Kentucky 42301

Dear Bill:

The attached framed Resolution was unanimously adopted by the Board of Regents at their meeting on Saturday, April 26, 1980. We hope that it will convey to you an expression of the appreciation in which you are held by your colleagues and Western in general.

With best personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Donald W. Zacharias President

DWZ:ri

Enclosure

bcc: Mrs. Mary Sample

WESTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY



Board of Regents

BOWLING GREEN, KENTUCKY 42101

April 18, 1980

On behalf of the Board of Regents of Western Kentucky University, I would like to invite you to a reception and buffet dinner honoring Dr. and Mrs. Donald W. Zacharias. This occasion is in honor of the inauguration of Dr. Zacharias as sixth President of the University. Activities are scheduled to begin at 6:30 p.m. at 1700 Chestnut Street in the residence which will be occupied later in the summer by the Zacharias family.

We hope you will be able to join us as we honor the newly inaugurated President and his wife. In the event you are unable to be with us, I would appreciate your calling Mrs. Earlene Chelf at (502) 745-4492.

Sincerely,

Chairman

JDC:ec

April 15, 1980

MEMORANDUM TO: Members of the Board of Regents

Mr. John David Cole

Mr. Carroll Knicely

Dr. William G. Buckman

Mr. Ronald W. Clark

Mr. Tom Emberton

Mr. James Earl Hargrove

Mr. Michael N. Harreld

Mr. William M. Kuegel

Mr. Hugh Poland

Mr. Ronald G. Sheffer

Mr. Joe Bill Campbell

Enclosed you will find the agenda and supporting material for the Board meeting scheduled for April 26, 1980, at 10:00 a.m., Central Standard Time, in the Regents Room of the Wetherby Administration Building on the Western campus.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if I can be of assistance to you in any way relative to the meeting.

Mary Sample Secretary

mcs

cc: President Donald W. Zacharias